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Summary: This report sets out the decisions from the Cabinet Scrutiny 

Committee, items which the Committee has raised previously 
for follow up and any specific recommendations from the 
Policy Overview and Scrutiny Committees. 

 

 
 
 Cabinet Scrutiny Committee  
 
1. (1) Attached as Appendix 1 is a schedule that contains the decisions from 
the most recent meeting of the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee on 23 January 
2012, together with the response of the relevant Cabinet Member. The 
schedule also describes any outstanding requests for information from the 
Cabinet Scrutiny Committee which have not to date been discharged by the 
Committee. 
 
 
Policy Overview and Scrutiny Committees 
 
2. (1)  At its meeting on 15 July 2010, the Scrutiny Board agreed that any 
specific recommendations to Cabinet arising from Policy Overview and 
Scrutiny Committees (POSCs) should also be fed back to the Cabinet. All the 
POSCs make a valuable contribution in their specific areas through detailed 
debate and discussion of policies and services.  
 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 
3. That the Cabinet agree responses to these decisions, which will be 
reported back to the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee. 
 

  
 
Contact: Peter Sass 
  peter.sass@kent.gov.uk  
  01622 694002 

 
 
Background Information: Nil 
 

 

 


